
NEW BUSINESS

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Policy Committee: Mrs. Freedlund, Chair                         (Information)
The Policy Committee met last month and reviewed Press Packet 118. There was one 
new policy that will need to go for a first and second reading. The policy is 7:255, 
students who are parents, expectant parents, or victims of domestic or sexual violence. 
The entire Press Plus 118 Packet will be on the RTSD26 Website for viewing and 
provide opportunity for community feedback over the next two months prior to Board 
adoption. Tonight, the Board is acknowledging the second read of Policy 7:255 and Press 
Plus 118 Packet. With no proposed changes, the policies will come before the Board in 
July for adoption. 


